
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Oct. 2, 2024 

Contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 

 

K-68 to close for railroad crossing repair   

 
This month the BNSF Railway plans to close and replace the tracks at its K-68 crossing 

located 3 miles east of Pomona. The work will start Sunday, Oct. 13, and continue through 

Friday, Oct. 18, weather permitting. 

The crossing will be closed to traffic. Follow the signed state detour route on U.S. 75 and I-

35. Persons with questions may contact KDOT Superintendent Shawn Denny, (785) 433-

6115, or Public Information Officer Priscilla Petersen at (620) 902-6433.  

Map: www.kandrive.gov 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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